

READING

1. Read the text and answer the questions:

I'm Hassan and I live in Cairo, Egypt. I live in an apartment with my parents and my sister. My grandparents and my aunt, uncle and cousins also live in apartments in the same building. I see them every day. My mum wakes me up every morning. I have breakfast with my family. I usually eat bread with cheese or an egg and I drink some juice. Then I catch the bus to school. I play with my friends before lessons start. We finish school at lunchtime. After school, I go home and I have lunch with my family. Then I watch TV for an hour. I do my homework and I sometimes help my dad with the shopping. My sister helps my mum to clean the house and wash the clothes. In the evening, I have dinner with my family. Then I play computer games. I go to bed at ten o'clock. I'm always tired after my busy day.



1. Where is Hassan from? _____.
2. Does he live in a house? _____.
3. How does he get to school? _____.
4. Does he have a sister? _____.
5. What does he do in the afternoon? _____.
6. What time does he go to bed? _____.
7. What does he have for breakfast? _____.
8. Does he help his mum? _____.
9. Does he go to school by train? _____.
10. What does he do before lessons start? _____.

VOCABULARY

2. Order the letters and write the words

OORCIDRR

OCHHOLASLL

USMICRMOO

CENTEAN

RMAAD

3. Complete the household chores



1)

M_____ B_____.



2)

L_____ T_____.



3)

T_____ U_____.



4)

C_____ T_____.



5)

F_____ P_____.

GRAMMAR

4. Read and choose the best word to complete the dialogue.

Tim: What time **do you / does you / you do** get up at the weekend?

Carl: I **get up / gets up / getting up** at eight o'clock. But my brother Simon **get up / getting up / gets up** at nine o'clock. He's very lazy.

Tim: **Doing / Does / Do** your friends go to the park on Saturdays?

Carl: Yes, they **don't / do / does**. We **plays / playing / play** football there. But my sister **doesn't / do / don't** come.

Tim: What **do / does / don't** she do?

Carl: My mum and my sister **does / do / don't** the shopping and then they **walk/ doesn't walk/ walks** our dog, Tommy.

5. Complete the sentences with the words in the list

HAVE**FEEL****DO****GOT****DOES**

1. _____ you got a sore throat?
2. Has he _____ a cut?
3. _____ they feel dizzy?
4. _____ she _____ sick?

6. Write the questions and answers.

1. Your mum/the car **Does your mum wash the car?** ✓ **Yes, she does**
2. Your dad/the floor _____ ? **X** _____
3. Your grandma/dinner _____ ? ✓ _____
4. Your grandad/the plants _____ ? **X** _____
5. Your friend/the table _____ ? ✓ _____
6. Your friends/ the dog _____ ? **X** _____

WRITING

7. Choose **ONE** option and write

- A. Write about the chores you do and don't do (make my bed, tidy up, clear the table, wash the car, walk the dog, cook dinner)
- B. Write your sister's routine, what does she do every day? (get up, go to school, do homework, listen to music...)
- C. Describe your friend (use: can/can't, routine, must, food)

